** FAMILIES OF PACK 800

*%*

COME JOIN US FOR

A SPECTACULAR
SUMMER CELESTIAL EVENT!

SATURDAY AUGUST 26" @ 8:30 PM
AT THE HIDDEN TRAIL PARK IN NELLIE GAIL

COME SPEND AN EVENING VIEWING MARS — THE RED PLANET —
AS IT WILL BE CLOSER TO EARTH THAN ‘EVER BEFORE.’

REPORTEDLY, THE NEXT TIME MARS MAY COME THIS CLOSE TO
PLANET EARTH AGAIN WILL BE IN MEARLY 281 YEARS.

BRING YOUR CHAIRS, BLANKETS, & SWEATERS TO
THE HIDDEN TRAIL PARK IN NELLIE GAIL ON SATURDAY 8/26 @ 8:30 pM.
HOT REFRESHMENTS AND MARSHMALLOWS WILL BE SERVED.

FOR THE BACKYARD ASTRONOMER’S IN THE PACK — PLEASE FEEL FREE TO BRING YOUR
TELESCOPE(S), OR BINOCULAR(S), AND KNOW-HOW TO THE EVENT.

EVENT CONTACT: PAAVO TRUUVERT — WEBELOS |,
PAAVOSEMAIL@YAHOO.COM

PLEASE RSVP BY EMAIL SO WE CAN GET AN APPROXIMATE COUNT OF PARTICIPANTS.

DIRECTIONS: TAKE MOULTON PARKWAY SOUTH. PASS OSO PARKWAY. MAKE A LEFT TURN ON NELLIE GAIL ROAD.
PROCEED TO HIDDEN TRAIL ROAD AND MAKE A RIGHT TURN.
THE PARK IS ON THE CORNER OF HIDDEN TRAIL ROAD AND STAGELINE ROAD.
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